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Comments: To whom it may concern:

I am writing to express my sadness over the thought of an out of state corporation bastardizing more of our state

land. Please say no to the development of a massive lodge, parking lots and restaurants along Holland Lake. It is

important to preserve this land for generations to come.

Thank you for your consideration,

Ashley Wenz


